Rebekah Msuxa-ColIison

From: Dave Giroux <davedgiroux@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 4:16 PM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Subject: food truck insurance.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon. As requested i am writing to inquire about the reason the public liability insurance has gone
from 2 million to 5 million needed to operate a food truck in South Huron. So far i have heard that cost

just need to go up as one reason and the other that your insurance company suggested it. Both are not good
reason to increase the cost of operating a small business. The fact the your insurance company suggested it is
a very bias opinion. My business insurer was very surprised it was this much and actually asked me to call and
confirm with you before getting me a second quote for the new amount of 5 million. They are out of Sarnia
where it is still only 2 million needed. | used to have a 260 seat licensed restaurant and was only required to
have 2 million in public liability. | would like to know how a food truck serving only food is considered such a
high risk in comparison to a licensed restaurant. | would like to put forward a motion to get this reversed for
the future back to the 2 million.

Thanks for your time

Chef Dave Giroux

Owner and chef of Runaway Kitchen. Catering to the play house staff, crew, actor and actresses as well as
there guest.



